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Summer Reading
UPDATED: JULY 13, 2021

Dear Third-Grade Families, 

We look forward to connecting with your children in the upcoming school year.   Each summer we ask students entering second 
through fifth grades to complete summer reading in preparation for the upcoming year.  Please use the appropriate grade-level 
chart to select summer reading.  Upon our return to school in September, the books will be used for discussions and launching 
reading workshop. 

We hope you and your child enjoy picking out a summer reading book.  Each year we update and revise this list, and we try to 
include books that are appealing and interesting to a range of readers. 

All the best from your Dwight-Englewood Lower School teachers and friends!

Students Entering Third Grade

Fiction Non-Fiction

	î The Stories Julian Tells by Ann Cameron 
	î Ruby and The Booker Boys (#1 in the series) by Derrick 
Barnes

	î Frindle by Andrew Clements

	î Where Is The White House by Megan Stine
	î Who Is Sacagawea? By Judith Bloom Fradin 
	î Who Was Roberto Clemente by James Buckley
	î Sisters and Champions: The True Story of Venus and 
Serena Williams By Howard Bryant 

Mr. Jones Recommendations:  

	î Tar Beach by Faith Ringold 
	î Yayoi Kusama: From Here to Infinity by Sarah Suzuki 


